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From:   Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:   Friday, November 21, 2008 11:07 AM
To:     'Paul Strange'
Subject:        RE: Lucasey Extension

Mr. Strange,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Work Plan for case 
RO2902 is extended.  Please propose a revised schedule by February 10, 2009 
for Work Plan submittal.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain 
private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any 
attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended 
recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and 
any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

-----Original Message-----
From: Paul Strange [mailto:strange@strangelaw.net]
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 9:50 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Lucasey Extension

Mr. Wickham,

Thanks for taking the time to talk with me this morning.  As I mentioned, 
Lucasey needs to request an extension of dates with regard to its property 
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located at 2744 East 11th Street, Oakland.  As we are considering some 
additional technical issues, I would request that Lucasey be given an 
additional 60 days from December 12, 2008 to propose a new schedule.  My 
calculations indicate the due date for the proposed schedule would then be 
February 10, 2009.  Please let me know if this is acceptable.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter,

Paul Strange

--
Paul Strange, Esq.
The Strange Law Firm, PC
3100 Oak Road, Suite 390
Walnut Creek, California 94597
Phone:  925.969.9495
Fax:  925.476.7806
www.strangelaw.net
 
 ****Confidentiality Notice**** 
 
This electronic message contains information from The Strange Law Firm, PC 
which may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege and/or 
the work product doctrine and is intended solely for the use of the addressee 
listed above. If you are neither the intended recipient nor the employee or 
agent responsible for delivering this electronic message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or the use of the content of this electronic message is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this electronic message in error, please immediately 
notify us by replying to this message and delete the original message.
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